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                           Excellentia per fidem, per scientiam, per adiuvatum 

Acting Head of School: Mrs D Ritchie 
Acting Executive Headteacher: Mrs F Craik 

Monday 21 June 

 

Dear Parents and Carers of Year 9 students 

Unfortunately, we have significantly reduced staffing in school this week.  Therefore, in order to 

ensure safe staffing ratios, we require Year 9 students to work from home.  Students should follow 

their usual timetable to attend live lessons with their teachers via Google Meets.  Class teachers 

will communicate full instructions to their students via Google Classroom.  Please contact 

helpdesk@st-wilfrids.org if your child is unable to log in to their classes. 

Places are available in school for vulnerable students and for the children of key workers who 

attended in previous lockdowns. If this applies to your child, please contact admin@st-wilfrids.org 

so that we can allocate places. 

We will contact families eligible for free school meals with an update about provision for your 

child later on today. 

Again, we understand this will be an inconvenience to parents and we apologise for this, but we 
must be able to operate the school safely.  

Thank you for your support. 

Kind regards 

D Ritchie 

Mrs D Ritchie 

Acting Head of School 
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